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We would like to thank everyone who came to celebrate BICCC’s  50th 
birthday, Friday, November 15th.  It was great to see so many former par-
ents and kids mingling with our current families.  It’s that kind of support 
and appreciation that gives us the drive to continue doing our very best 
every day.   

Ushering in the Holiday Season with you! 

  Brigitte, and Noah 

BICCC is proudly sponsored by: 

Sincere Thanks! 

One Call For All: 
Holidays bring about the spirit of giving and many of our families ask us how 
they can contribute in a meaningful way. In December we ask you to donate 
to BICCC through One Call for All (the red envelope). These donations bene-
fit the centers in numerous ways by letting us purchase special activity equip-
ment, host guest speakers and expand our curriculum. Funding has been cut in 
numerous areas and your help allows this great non-profit to do the amazing 
things we do. Many Thanks-Shelley Long (BICCC Executive Director) 

Don’t have a red envelope? You can donate on our website at www.biccc.org 
or through One Call for All’s website at www.onecallforall.org (you can find 
us “BICCC” in the Non profit Directory). Thank you! 

BISD & BICCC Closures 

Both BISD & BICCC will be closed during this upcoming Winter 
Break, December 23rd to January 3rd.  We will be open for business 
Monday, January 6th, 2025. 
 

BISD be closed January 20th for Martin Luther King Day 

BICCC will be closed as well for staff training. 
 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to email Brigitte@biccc.org 
or call 206-780-1421 

 

 

Winter Weather Watch! 
Heavy wind and rain storms this year have lead to power outages through-
out the area. Keeping your emergency contact information current helps us 
a great deal in the event of an outage while our programs are in session or 
if they occur before we open. 

If any closure or emergency occurs, staff will notify you as soon as we 
possibly can.  We will either Mail Chimp or BICCC emails to our parents 
for now, but we are working on another notification system to better keep 
you informed.  More on that to come.  


